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21 January 2015 

Dear Paul 

Statutory consultations on the proposed changes to the Electricity (Standards of 
Performance) Regulations 2010 for both suppliers and distributors 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on your proposed changes to the Electricity 
(Standards of Performance) Regulations 2010. 

Electricity North West has undertaken a detailed review of the draft regulations that were 
published on 16 and 18 December and has contributed fully to the Energy Networks 
Association’s (ENA’s) response to the consultations. 

The ENA’s response is comprehensive and includes the issues that we wish to raise.  Please 
consider that the ENA’s response also represents Electricity North West’s response to your 
consultation. 

If you have any questions about our response please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Bircham 
Regulation Director 
 

cc Karl Hurley 
Jonathan Blagrove 

Paul Branston 
Associate Partner, Costs and Outputs  
Smarter Grids and Governance: Distribution 
Ofgem 
 9 Millbank 
 London Direct line: 08433 113700 
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